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REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL 

Office of the Schools 
Division Superintendent 

MEMORANDUM 

MLA-2022--  

TO 	 PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISORS OF THE 
FOUR (4) DISTRICTS OF MABINAY 

DR. VILMA SUMAGAYSAY 	- MABINAY I 
DR. VILMA TAGUIBULOSAN 	- MABINAY II 
DR. MARILOU N. LOBOS 	- MABINAY III 
DR. IENY A. SOCORRO 	- MABINAY IV 

FROM 	 SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V 
Schools Division Superintendent 

SUBJECT : 	CONDUCT OF NOPPO COMMUNITY OUTREACH PROGRAM 

DATE 	: 	25 October 2022 

Enclosed is a communication from the Provincial Director, Philippine National Police 
regarding the conduct of NOPPO Community Outreach Program at Barangay Tara, Mabinay, 
Negros Oriental on November 4, 2022. 

In this connection, the four (4) Public Schools District Supervisors of Mabinay are 
advised to represent DepEd in this undertaking. 

For information, guidance and compliance. 

SPP/OSDS/SPP/bing 

26 OCT 2022 

Address: Kagawasan Avenue, Capitol Area, Daro, Dumaguete City 

Telephone Nos.: (035)225-2838 / 225-0667 I 422-7644  
* 	Email Address: negros.orientaldeped.gov.ph  



itiECEMLL 
6. 	-  

AM— 

Republic of the Philippines 	OCL' 
NATIONAL POLICE COMMISSION 

PHILIPPINE NATIONAL POLICE, POLICE REGIONAL OFFICE 7 
NEGROS ORIENTAL POLICE PROVINCIAL OFFICE 

Camp Lt Co! Francisco C Fernandez Jr. Agan-an, Sibulan, Negros Oriental  

October 24, 2022 

SENEN PRISCILLO PAULIN 
School Division Superintendent 
Division of Negros Oriental 
Capitol Area, Dumaguete City 

Dear Superintendent Paulin: 

This pertains to the conduct of NOPPO Community Outreach Program at 
Barangay Tara, Mabinay Negros Oriental on November 4, 2022 at 9:00AM to sustain 
the gains of NTF-ELCAC programs and initiatives. The activity will be participated by 
other National Government Agencies, Provincial Government of the Province of 
Negros Oriental, Local Government Unit (LGU) of Mabinay and Barangay Council of 
Barangay Tara, Mabinay, Negros Oriental, 

In this regard, we would like to invite your team to provide relevant services needed 
by the residents of said barangay. 

For further inquiries, you may contact PLT CRISANTO T BENIGAY, Assistant 
Chief, PCADU through his cellular phone number 09754436605. 

Your presence is highly appreciated. 

Very truly yours, 

JONA4Co D PINEDA 
Policenel 
Provincial Directo 

"Life is beautiful, Kaligtasan Nyo, Sagot Ko. Tulong-tulong Tayo" 


